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LEVEL 1 – INFORMATION ADVISORY  

April 8, 2025 

 

Upcoming Training Exercise 

 

As part of our commitment to safe, reliable and responsible operations, the Burnaby Refinery will be 
conducting a simulated emergency exercise, joined by members of the City, regulatory bodies and local 
stakeholders on Thursday, April 10th, 2025. You may notice increased activity onsite, including a boom 
deployment near our wharf, personnel on the shoreline, as well as increased traffic to our site between 
7am and 4pm.  
 
All safety and environmental protocols are being followed, and all required regulators have been 
notified. 
 
For more information, please contact our Community Relations team at 604-257-4040 or 
communityBC@parkland.ca. You can also visit our Burnaby Refinery website at 
www.burnabyrefinery.ca. 
 
Jacki Hess, Director of Health, Safety and Environment 
Parkland Refining B.C. Ltd.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.burnabyrefinery.ca./

